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TO THE PARENTS/CARERS OF Our Ref: SKN/lha 
ALL YEAR 11 STUDENTS 
 20th March 2020 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
CANCELLED 
Year 11 Parents/Carers Information Evening – Wednesday 25th March 2020 
 
I am writing to inform you that, due to the current national restrictions as a result of Coronavirus, the 
Year 11 Parents/Carers Information Evening scheduled for Wednesday 25th March 2020 has been 
CANCELLED. 
 
We are currently living in unprecedented times, and this is not the ideal way in which we would have 
wanted your child to finish their education at Hanham Woods Academy.  However, this situation is out of 
our control and we will continue to do all that we can to ensure that your child is not disadvantaged as a 
result of this. 
 
We are currently in discussions to decide the most appropriate way of feeding back to you on your 
child’s progress. Once this is confirmed we will communicate it to you. 
 
May I take this opportunity to say what a pleasure it has been to have your child at Hanham Woods 
Academy, and we wish them all the very best for their future. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
S. Hutchinson 
Assistant Principal - Raising Attainment 
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